WEEK
ONE

LUNCH

DESSERT

MON

TUES

WED

THURS

Jacket potato with
cheese and beans

Chicken korma Curry
with peppers and peas
and rice

Fish fingers served
with new potatoes and
peas

Cheesy pasta bake with
broccoli and gammon

Roast potatoes
sausages peas and
carrots

yoghurts

Strawberry mousse

Fruity Jellies

Vanilla Sponge

Quorn chicken pieces

Vegetable fingers

Quorn ham slices

Quorn sausages

Cracker bread with
marmite or pate and
carrot sticks

Sandwiches with
cheese spread and
ham

Baked beans with
bread

Honey dew melon
smiles

VEGE OPTION
TEA

WEEK
TWO

LUNCH

Bread rolls with
cheese and marmite

Tomato soup and
bread

MON

TUES

WED

THURS

FRI

Chicken goujons,
sweet potato wedges
and baked beans

Cheese and potato pie
with broccoli and
carrots

Lasagne with peas and
garlic bread.

Fish pie with peas and
carrots

Turkey Korma Curry with
Peas and Onions,
poppadum’s

Yogurts

Fruit Topped Rainbow
Jelly

Bananas and custard

Honey dew melon
Smiles

Quorn mince

Quorn chicken and leek pie
with potatoes peas and
carrots

Vanilla and strawberry
swish roll
Quorn chicken pieces

Crackers and cheese

Bread rolls with ham
or cheese

DESSERT
VEGE OPTION
TEA

Quorn goujons
Cheese and ham
wraps
MON

WEEK
THREE

FRI

Vegetable soup and
bread
TUES

WED

THURS

Sandwiches with marmite
cheese spread and
cucumber

FRI

LUNCH

Tuna pasta bake with
sweet corn and garlic
bread

Sweet and sour
chicken with noodles
and peppers

Sausage and vegetable
casserole with
Yorkshire puddings and
cauliflower cheese

Spaghetti and
meatballs with garlic
bread

Cheese and tomato pizza
served with mini roast
potatoes and sweetcorn

DESSERT

Bananas and Custard

Fruity jam tarts

Lemon drizzle cake

Fruity yoghurts

Mini chocolate chip
muffins

VEGE OPTION

Vegetarian sausage
Pasta bake with
sweetcorn
French bread with
cheese and cucumber

Quorn Chicken pieces

Vegetarian sausages

Quorn Meatballs

Chicken and marmite
Sandwiches

Bread rolls with ham
and cheese spread

TEA

Crackers and cheese

Tomato soup with bread

